Even in the midst of the pandemic the FD committee in conjunction with
the flower show committee created wonderful floral design schedules for
the fall and spring flower shows.

Even though we did not hold any club floral design workshops, we were
kept well informed about the many online workshops on our website on
floral design, including courses from Longwood Gardens and Mt Cuba
(among others) as well as YouTube videos from Hitome Gillam and other
top designers. There were some great books listed under the Quarantine
Reads section as well. We were also able to attend virtually the new one
day GCA Floral Design Conference. A big hats off to wendy Russell and
Kelly Asplundh, zone V FD representative, for providing this information to
us on a regular basis.

I'm looking forward to our up coming flower shows and encourage
members to participate! Thank you.

Respectively submitted, Mara Grant




